Press Release TIPS!
· As Bob Frye mentioned, because your experience this year was so unique – papers will LOVE to hear from you – so please don’t hesitate to share your story!

· Since we don’t have in-person field school photos, we would encourage you to take a nice “staged” photo of yourself with all the materials of your resource box + wearing your polo or t-shirt OR you could also take a photo of your self doing plant collections or water sampling or if you make a tri-fold – with that!  There are lots of options!
· The template below has a few quotes from WLA students – please feel free to replace these quotes with a quote from yourself – keep your writing in the  “3rd” person!

· Notes in RED should be replaced with text as noted, or deleted if they are notes before sending to reporter.

· If you want Katie to look at your press release before you send it just ask! kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org 
Dear   <insert name of Newspaper Person you are sending it to>, 
This summer, I was selected to participate in the 2021 Wildlife Leadership Academy  <insert which field school you attended> Virtual Field School, a rigorous leadership training program for high school students focusing on wildlife and fisheries conservation and habitat management followed by me serving as a Conservation Ambassador in my community.  Below is a general press release about the program. If you are interested, I would be happy to speak with you about my experience at the virtual field school.  I look forward hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Your Name

<put CURRENT DATE here>*Note, always change this to the date you send the email or letter*

For Immediate Release
Photos available upon request (OR you could attach a photo!)
Contact: Katie Cassidy, Wildlife Leadership Academy Youth/Alumni Outreach Manager; kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org; 570-939-5109
«your town name» youth becomes a Conservation Ambassador, learns virtually through the Wildlife Leadership Academy
<Your Town>, PA – This summer, to ensure the health and safety of their participants, staff, and instructors, the Wildlife Leadership Academy offered its programming as hybrid field school experience that included week-long virtual field schools with an option to also attend an in-person weekend learning intensive this fall. Celebrating its fifteenth summer, the Wildlife Leadership Academy provided an unmatchable opportunity for Pennsylvania teens.  
Students selected for the program from throughout Pennsylvania become certified Conservation Ambassadors by attending the virtual summer field schools which focuses on a particular wildlife species, including white-tailed deer, bass, brook trout, turkey and bear. Beginning with 5 days of virtual programming, students in each field school gain extensive knowledge about natural resource conservation, leadership experience, and communication skills.  In-person Weekend Intensives will provide hands-on, cross-curricular learning, focusing on field techniques such as dissections, aging wildlife, and networking with professionals.  Among these students, «insert YOUR NAME» of «insert YOUR TOWN NAME» applied and was chosen to take part in this extraordinary statewide program.  
Executive Director, Michele Kittell, notes that the virtual experience has gone very well for both the youth and adult participants. She says, “Leadership is a quality we teach and take to heart at the Academy and while we are disappointed that we can’t meet in person – we continued to adapt and provided an exceptional educational experience for our students again this year.”

Students in the program have a natural excitement for natural resources and the school takes their interests to another level by providing them with skills to become leaders and knowledgeable and compassionate communicators. After the program, students receive a certificate designating them as Conservation Ambassadors and participate in a variety of alumni activities. 
Carter W., a high school Academy Alum shared why he was interested in engaging with the Academy Virtual Field School experience, “I hope to use what I learn through the virtual field school experience as a foundation for teaching my community how to be more environmental friendly, and for promoting a healthy relationship with the natural world.”
«insert YOUR NAME» of «insert YOUR TOWN NAME» has been «insert information about the outreach projects you have been working on since the virtual school ended»
Celebrating its 15th class of Conservation Ambassadors in 2021, the Academy has enrolled 824 youth from 64 counties across the state. These Conservation Ambassadors have conducted 7,293 outreach projects, engaging in over 28,000 hours in these projects and with the public, reaching an audience of over 130,000 people across the state.
Academy Director Michele Kittell said the participants are “the next generation to speak for wildlife conservation”.
"We hope the leadership of Academy youth in their home communities will inspire others to care more and therefore act more on behalf of the environment,” she said. 

The mission of the Wildlife Leadership Academy is to engage and empower high school age youth to become Conservation Ambassadors to ensure a sustained wildlife, fisheries and natural resource legacy for future generations. The Academy, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, is a cooperative initiate involving state agencies and conservation organizations. Expert instructors at the field school include representatives from Clinton County Conservation District, PA Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, PA Department of Environmental Protection, Kutztown University, National Wild Turkey Federation, Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission, Pennsylvania Game Commission, National Deer Association, Trout Unlimited, US Fish and Wildlife Service, and many more. For more information visit www.wildlifeleadershipacademy.org  or contact Wildlife Leadership Academy Youth/Alumni Outreach Manager, Katie Cassidy, at kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org or (570) 939-5109.

####
####
####
***If you attached a photo put a caption below the above “hashtags”.  An example is provided below but you should write your own version of a caption depending on your photo! The caption makes it easier for the newspaper or publisher.**

Photo Caption: Shown here is Beth Habbyshaw, an adult mentor at Wildlife Leadership Academy. This year adult mentors and students enrolled in the first ever virtual 5-day leadership field school received resource boxes with supplies for the week including items such as their educational binder about the species they are studying, Wildlife Leadership Academy water bottle, supplies for interactive exercises such as plant pressing or water quality testing and other educational materials donated by the PA Game Commission and PA Fish and Boat Commission. 
